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PROVIDENCE COLLEGE
PROVIDENCE, RHODE ISLAND 02918-0001

February 5, 1987

TO: All Providence College Faculty
FROM: Dr. James McGovern
SUBJECT: Faculty Theatre Night

This office, in cooperation with the Theatre Arts Program,
is sponsoring a Faculty Theatre Night on February 14 at 8 p.m.

Those who attended the Faculty Theatre Night over the past
several years have enjoyed themselves. We expect that the
performance of A Doll’s House, will provide a very worthwhile and
entertaining evening.

The reception with the cast in the Normand Noel Faculty
Lounge will offer a pleasant opportunity to meet with your
colleagues and the cast.

Your attendance is encouraged.

/ 7
James//H.
Assotiate Vice President for

AcAdemic Administration

JHM/mb
Enclosure

cc: Dr. MacKay
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